
Greene Co. Master Gardeners
James Ranch- business meeting

September 14, 2021

At 6:00 pm, the MGVs met at James Ranch for an appreciation dinner hosted by the
OSU Greene Co. extension.  A fun time of food, awards, etc was enjoyed by all
attendees.

At 7:25 pm, President Dan Denham called our business meeting to order.  Skip gave a
budget report. Please refer to the email Dan sent to membership on 9/14.  The finalized
budget will be emailed to the membership to be voted on at the October business
meeting.  Dues will continue to be $30.  We can look forward to the program
committee’s ambitious plans for 2022.

The nomination committee has nominated the following for the four open seats on the
board.

President-Debbie Downes
Secretary-Kathy Lewis

Member at large-Pam Carter
Member at large-Rebecca Elinski

Dan asked for any other nominations from the floor.  Hearing none, Dan announced that
the nominations were closed.  Look for resumes to come via email.  The final vote for
these board positions will be at the October 12th annual meeting.

The Beaver Creek wetland tour, originally scheduled back in July, has been rescheduled
for Saturday October 9th at 9:30 am.  Check your emails for further information.

Door prize names were called.  There were many happy MGV recipients.

Sarah Preston made a motion to adjourn with a second by Pam Carter.  Motion passed.
Meeting adjourned at 7:41 pm.

Respectfully submitted

Carol Lea Brown

Greene Co. MGV secretary


